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Greetings from Pastor  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
How are you doing? I hope all of you are doing well. Yesterday 
America celebrated Thanksgiving, a beautiful and deeply 
rooted tradition of this country. This tradition is about 
honoring our creator God and also people in our life. Also, I 
want to remind everyone that, one of the greatest ways we 
can show our thanks to God, is to be a person of God for other 
people. Let's think about the people who may need our 
presence in their life. Let's bring the love of God and True 
Parents to them during this festive season. 
 
True Mother will be here in few days. I really want to 
encourage everyone to attend the Manhattan Center Program 
on December 3rd Saturday afternoon to greet our True 
Mother. As a Christmas to gift to us True Mother is bringing 
the Little Angels to America and they will perform at the 
Manhattan Center on December 3rd. Please secure your 
tickets from the church on this Sunday or click here to register. 
 
May God bless you and your families. 
 
Sincerely 
Pastor Manoj Jacob 

  

A Celebration with True Parents 

In This Issue 

A Celebration with True 
Parents 
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Sunday Service with Doctor 
Balcomb! 
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PeaceTV 

   

  

  

Mid Week Service 

Come and get inspired for 
the rest of the week at 

our Thursday night Prayer 
and mid-week service.  

 
Prayer starts at 7:00pm 
and Service at 7:30pm. 
Fellowship afterwards! 

  

Sunday Service 



 

 

 

 
Join our True Parents in a celebration at the Manhattan Center 
in New York on Saturday, December 3 at 3pm. This event, 
including the Little Angels performance, is complimentary.  
 

Saturday, December 3, 2016 
Manhattan Center 

311 W 34th St, 
New York, NY 10001 

- 
DOORS OPEN - 2PM 

PROGRAM - 3PM 
    

Security will check if you have tickets when you enter. 
Tickets can be obtained from your local pastor or  here 

 
Things to Bring: 

FM Radios 
  

Donation 
All of our American members are encouraged to give a 
donation! 
 

$120/Individual 
$210/Family 

Donate here  

 

  

Marriage Enrichment 

 

Enrich Your Marriage 
 

JOIN US TO CELEBRATE YOUR MARRIAGE  
AND HELP TO FIND HIGHER VALUES IN 

YOUR MARRIAGE. 
  

Join us for worship! 
 

 
 
 

9am and 11am 
Sermon Given by:  

Mr. Francisco Chamorrinha 
  

YUM 

Join the Young 
Unificationist 

Ministry service 
 

  
On December 7, 2016 

  
Fellowship is at 7:30  

and Service is at 8PM. 
  

YUM will explore the 
theme, 

"Giving Presence"  
 

Discussion and fellowship 
continues afterwards. 

  

Clifton Family Church 
Council Minutes  

  

Christmas Party for 
Families of the 

Ascended! 

 
 

 
WHEN: Sunday December 
18, 2016; 5:30pm to 



 

 

Skilled Complaining: 
Make Requests of Your 

Spouse  
So They Can't Resist." 

Presenter: John 
Williams, MRE 

Save The Date: 
Saturday Dec. 10th 7 
-9PM 
Fee: $10/couple 
(Suggested Donation) 
Clifton Family Church 

 

  

Ladies Christmas Tea 

 

 
 

Attention Ladies!  
Please join the Demott Ladies League  

for our first Ladies Christmas Tea and Holidayluck! 
 
Begin the night with tea and treats, a holiday craft, and 
then finishing it off with a few holiday activities. It will be 
a fun, festive and relaxing evening to fellowship with 
other ladies from our community! 
 
Here's how it works: Each Lady is asked to bring the 
following: 

1. a holiday treat to share (cookies, pies etc 
homemade or bought). 

2. a $5 dollar donation to cover the cost of tea and 
supplies. 

Feel free to invite your friends to come along as 
well! 

 

 
WHEN: Friday December 23 from 7pm-9pm 

 
RSVP to Sunmarie Burn's Email (sunmarieburns@ 
gmail,com) by 12/20/16 to save yourself a seat at the 
event!  

  

GO Fish 

8:30pm 
WHERE: Clifton Family 
Church--Fellowship Hall 

Please join together with 
these families to celebrate 
the holiday season with 
good food, testimonials 
and songs! 

Info Contact: Sandra Stott 
(973-340-1344) or Doris 
Shirato (973-336-7014) 

  

SAT Class at New 
Hope School 

 
 

SAT/ACT Prep 
Classes 

10-week course 
every Saturday,   
10am-1pm, starting Jan. 
7th  
New Hope School  
 
Early bird fee until Dec. 31: 
$250; after Dec. 31, $300.  
 
Expert preparation at less 
than half the normal cost! 
Contact Dr. Beebe at 973-
768-7594. 

  

Posting Events on E-
News 

Anyone that wishes to post 
events on the Clifton 
Family Church E-News can 
send their information 
to contact.d3@ 
unification,org 
  
Thank you! 

  

Donation of Old 
Clothes 

 
 

If you have any unwanted 
clothes, bags, jackets, toys, 



 

 

 
 

DATE: (2) Saturdays-
December 3, 10, 17 from 1:00 
pm-4:00 pm 

LOCATION: 20 Riverside Ave, 
Little Ferry 

CERTIFICATION: NJ Boating 
Safety Certificate, issued by 
NJ State Police Marine 
Services 
(Required for a person 16 
years of age and up to 
operate a motor vessel or jet 
ski, required for a person 13-
15 years of age to operate a 
motor vessel of less than 10 
horsepower) 

REQUIRED: Laptop computer 
FEE: $75.00 
TESTING LOCATION: West 
Marine Lodi 
TEST DATE: To be determined 
CONTACT: gofishnewjersey@ 
groups.facebook,com 

 

  

shoes in GOOD conditions, 
we are willing to take it off 
your hands! 
 
Put the unwanted items in 
plastic bags and drop off at 
the Clifton Family Church! 
 
Please contact Eriko Endo  
(973-916-0329, 
erikoendo@ hotmail,com) 
for more details.  

  

Now Hiring 

WFWP International 
Seeks Part-Time 

Editor 
This position is for 25 hours 
a week, with the possibility 
of additional hours in the 

future. 
More Info Here 

  

UPF Treasurer & 
Secretary 

 

  

  

Event Calendar  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
973-916-0329 | contact.d3@ unification,org | familyfed,org 

78 De Mott Ave, Clifton, NJ 07011 

 

   

 

   

 

 


